
CE to go on duty visit to Beijing

     â€‹The Chief Executive, Mr John Lee, will pay a duty visit to Beijing
from tomorrow (December 11) to December 14 to brief state leaders on the
latest economic, social and political situation in Hong Kong. The Director of
the Chief Executive's Office, Ms Carol Yip, and the Private Secretary to the
Chief Executive, Mrs Vicki Kwok, will join the visit.
      
     During Mr Lee's absence, the Chief Secretary for Administration, Mr Chan
Kwok-ki, will be the Acting Chief Executive from tomorrow to the afternoon of
December 13, while the Financial Secretary, Mr Paul Chan, will be the Acting
Chief Executive from the evening of December 13 to December 14.
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